
 

           Congerstone Primary School  
            wants  

         Every child to be safe and happy. 

All staff  
at 

Congerstone 
Primary 
School  
are here  
to keep  

you  
safe. 

 

All the staff at Congerstone want you to 
grow up in a safe and loving environment 
and become happy, confident adults. The 

staff are here to help. 

 

  
The staff are here to listen to you and will 

help you with any of your worries. 
 

In our school;  

Mrs Ruff and Miss Simpson 
are the Safeguarding Leads. 
 
 
 

We think it is very important for you to know  
where to get help if you are  

worried or unhappy about something. 



All the adults in school think your health, safety and 
welfare are very important. Staff at our school know how 

to keep you and your friends safe, at home as well as 
school. 

Have you got a worry?  
Do you need someone to talk to?  

No worry is too big, too small or too silly. 

What can you do?    
Speak to a trusted adult.  

• A parent, carer, or other family member 
or someone at home.  

• An adult in school. You may choose to talk to a grown 
up in your classroom or at lunchtime, your teacher, a 
teaching assistant, the head teacher, a lunchtime 
supervisor. You can talk to anyone in school about 
anything that is upsetting you. 

• You can write down what is upsetting you and share it 
with an adult in school 

What will happen next?  
You have the right to be safe.  

 
If you share your worry with an adult in school we will…..  

• Listen carefully and find out what is happening  

• Do everything we can to help sort it out  

• Keep you safe 

If it is bothering you. 

Then it bothers us too 

We deserve 
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